
NOTICE  
 
 

Palm Beach County 

 

Housing Finance Authority 

 
 

The Audit Committee meeting for Friday, May 
13, 2010 at 8:30 A.M. in the 12

th
 Floor 

(McEaddy) Conference Room has been 
cancelled and will be rescheduled. 

 
The May 13, 2011 regular meeting of the Housing 
Finance Authority will convene in this room at its 

scheduled start time of 9:00 A.M.  
 

The Public Hearing concerning a plan of finance for 
its $9M Multifamily Housing Revenue Debt 

Obligations (Westgate Plaza Apartments Project) 
will be conducted in this room at 9:00 A.M. or as 

soon as possible thereafter. 
 


